
 
NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors will hold a public meeting on Thursday, February 
27, 2025 at 7:30 pm at Sol Feinstone Elementary School, 1090 Eagle Rd, Newtown, PA 18940 to allow 
the public to interact with Energy Transfer, the U.S. Department of Transportation Pipeline and 
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration, Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection, 
Pennsylvania Department of Health  and the Board of Supervisors regarding the pipeline fuel spill near 
Mount Eyre Road. The Board of Supervisors will also consider any other matters that come before the 
Board. ALL INTERESTED PARTIES ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. 


